
Farleigh Hospice 
Reindeer Run

Dear parents/carers
On Wednesday 20th Dec we will be doing 
a Reindeer Run around the field to raise 
money for Farleigh Hospice.
Please send your child in with a £2 
donation – they will receive a special 
pair of antlers to bring home!
Please ensure your child is wearing old 
trainers, as we will be running on the 
field.
Thank you!


